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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Reclamation Road – Replacement of Sewers Manhole Cover 
 

The Sewers Infrastructure Section of the Government’s Technical Services Department 

will be undertaking works to repair a manhole and replace a defective cover and frame 

at the northern end of Reclamation Road. In order for these works to proceed, the 

following traffic arrangements will be put in place. As from 8.00am on Saturday 23 

November 2013 for a period not exceeding 48 hours, the northern end of Reclamation 

Road leading onto Queensway will be closed to vehicular traffic. Northbound vehicles 

travelling along Reclamation Road will be diverted through Chatham Counterguard onto 

Fish Market Road. During this time, and so as to allow buses to continue servicing the 

area, the bus stops at the bottom of English Steps shall be temporarily relocated within 

the ex-Naval Ground site opposite. Temporary information and road works signs will be 

placed accordingly on the approach to the works. 

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for 

any inconvenience that these works may cause to them.   

 


